
Village of Petersburg 

September 20th, 2022, Special Meeting 

 

 The Chairman and Village Board of Trustees met on September 20th, 2022, 

at 7:17, immediately upon adjournment of the Tax Levy Hearing, for a special 

meeting to adopt the budget for the fiscal year 2022-2023. Notice of the meeting 

was published in the Petersburg Press on September 14th, 2022, and posted at the 

Village Office, Post Office, and Leifeld’s on September 13th, 2022. Board 

members were given prior notice of the meeting.  

 Chairman Stokes opened the meeting stating the Open Meetings Act was 

posted. Board present: Corey Stokes, Steve Werner, Ashley Thieman and Mitch 

Koch arrived at 7:24 p.m.; Staff: Sundae Provencher; Guests: Rick Martinsen, 

CPA.  

 Thieman made a motion to approve to exceed the lid by 1%, seconded by 

Stokes; roll call votes in favor: Stokes, Werner, Koch and Thieman; opposed: 

none, motion carried.  

 Thieman made a motion to adopt the budget as advertised, seconded by 

Werner; roll call votes in favor: Stokes, Werner, Koch and Thieman; opposed: 

none; motion carried.  

 Werner made a motion to adopt Resolution 2022-4, seconded by Stokes; roll 

call votes in favor: Stokes, Werner, Koch and Thieman; opposed: none; motion 

carried.  

 Thieman made a motion to adjourn the meeting, seconded by Werner. 

Meeting adjourned at 7:26 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

 

___________________________________ 

Corey Stokes, Chairman 

 

 

 

 

 

ATTEST: _________________________________ 

  Sundae Provencher, Village Clerk  


